23 March 2010

Dear Parents and Students
Students:

You have indicated that you wish to continue to walk the Bibbulmun Track this Autumn Term.  The Bibbulmun Track walk is a major undertaking for anyone.  Time on the track is often difficult and challenging.  (Name of school) is proud to offer students the opportunity to complete the almost 1000km track in their time as a boarder.  Completing the Bibbulmun Track is a great achievement and finishing each leg of the journey should also be seen as such an achievement.
I would like to congratulate you on making the decision to walk this term and also to remind you of your responsibilities in doing so.  Firstly, before the expedition there will be one session for handing out the equipment that you will need for your walk.  You should be present to collect your gear at that meeting.  If you cannot be present you must organise for someone else to collect everything for you, as there will be no other opportunity to do this.
Once the expedition begins you will not be able to come home early (extenuating circumstances such as a major injury or family emergency excepted).  Asking to leave the expedition because it is hard work, boring or generally not to your liking, are against the spirit of the expedition.
Upon your return from the expedition you are expected to return the equipment you borrowed in a clean and working condition, ready for the next group to use. 
Please sign below to indicate that you have read, understood and will commit to your responsibilities as stated above.
Parents:

Your child has indicated that he/she wishes to continue to walk the Bibbulmun Track with his/her fellow year group during week 7 of Autumn term.  To enable us to finalise numbers, order food and organise staff and transportation, please sign the form below and return to the school no later than Wednesday April 21st.

Upon return of this form we will cater for your child in our planning.  Should your child withdraw from the walk without a medical certificate you will still be charged the full amount for this expedition (not more than $150).  Signing this form acknowledges that you accept this condition and associated charges.
Student’s name: __________________________Signature: _____________________________
Parent/Guardian’s name: ______________________Signature:_ _________________________

If you have any questions please contact xxxxxx xxxxxxx (Outdoor Education):


Phone: 04xx xxx xxx

Email: abcdefghi@jklmn.wa.edu.au






